
 
 

 April 16, 2015  
 

The Hendrick Hudson School District along with other school districts  

throughout the State will be participating in Operation Safe Stop.  

 

It is estimated that 50,000 drivers DO NOT stop for a school bus’s red flashing lights 

each DAY. Police agencies have been notified within our district’s boundaries and asked 

for their help. Police cars will be following our buses and or sitting in places that our 

drivers have deemed unsafe due to passing motorists.  

 


